
Major shareholder announcement

September 8, 2023 at 12:21 PM CEST

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT NO 24/2023 - SEPTEMBER 8, 2023

According to Section 30 of the Danish Capital Markets Act, Royal Unibrew A/S hereby announces that we have received notification from BlackRock,
Inc. on changes in BlackRock, Inc. and its subsidiaries’ holding of shares and voting rights in Royal Unibrew A/S which occurred on 6 September
2023, cf. the attached.

For further information on this announcement:
Investor and Media Relations: Jonas Guldborg Hansen, tel (+45) 20 10 12 45
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https://ml-eu.globenewswire.com/Resource/Download/1291ce5a-cd3f-475e-b0bb-eba496f33913
https://ml-eu.globenewswire.com/Resource/Download/232c5c77-70f5-483c-b756-c4e9455fcf1d

